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Dear Representative Boshart Davis,  

 

I am contacting you in support of protecting our vital health care workers by making 

an assault on a worker while on the job a felony.  Now, more than ever, we need 

these front line workers. Assaulting a health care worker either by the person under 

care, or by a loved one of someone under care, cannot be taken lightly.  This is a 

serious crime and the punishment should carry the same weight.  

 

Thank you,  

 

AnDee Compton 

 


